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THIS EMAIL IS BEING SENT TO ALL DISTRICT 7475 ROTARIANS.
 

Happy Monday Rotarians!

 

First, I would like to thank Joe Nastus of the Greater New Brunswick club and his team of volunteers who made the Empanadas Food Truck festival this past weekend a big success. We raised money for The Rotary Foundation while we enjoyed some tasty bites while watching planes come and go at the Central Jersey Regional Airport. And, this would not have been possible without Joe Horner of the Branchburg club generously donating his airport for our event.

 

Next, there are two important things I want all Rotarians so zero on in this week’s email:

 

· District Raffle tickets are due back to DGN Sam Maddali on Thursday, May 5.

· District Training Assembly registration closes Thursday, May 12.

 

See below for complete details.

 

 

DISTRICT RAFFLE TICKETS – TICKETS & MONEY DUE MAY 5!
The District Raffle – the fundraiser that benefits YOUR Club – is rapidly approaching! …. Clubs must return tickets and money no later than May 5. … Clubs can deliver them to the May 3 District Leadership Meeting (see details and sign-up information below). For more information about the District Raffle, please email DGN Sam Maddali at rphsam@gmail.com.

 

 

ROTARACTORS JOIN ROTARY ON JULY 1ST!
As part of this transition, attached you will find information about an upcoming webinar to provide information about critical club/member reporting. Please make sure this information is sent to your Rotaractors and ask one officer to register for the webinar.

 

 

CLUBRUNNER UPDATE FOR ALL CLUB OFFICERS:
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SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES





 

Gear up for your upcoming role this year!  I am excited to announce ClubRunner Changeover Training Series for 2022! To help better prepare you for this upcoming year, we're holding a series of free webinars to help you brush up on your ClubRunner skills and knowledge.  Join us for these in-depth webinars starting on May 5th and continuing until May 21st, 2022. New this year, we’re offering both beginner and advanced level webinars for certain modules. These training sessions are open to all ClubRunner users at no cost.  This training is for all clubs, regardless of if your club subscribes to ClubRunner or not.  Subscribers will get an in-depth training on all modules and for non-subscribers there will be training on how to use the District Website to administrative manage your club and to get your club’s data integrated with Rotary International and the District. CLICK HERE to view schedule and register. For more information, email PDG Barry Kroll at barrykroll@aol.com.

 

 

CLUBS NEWS - WHAT’S UP AROUND THE DISTRICT
CLICK HERE to access this week’s article. How does your Club get featured next week? Simply email your news to Rotary7475news@gmail.com. Our deadline is every Friday around 5 pm.

 

 

MAY & JUNE EVENTS:
Tuesday, May 3 at 6 pm – District Leadership Meeting – This meeting will be held at the Park Avenue Club in Florham Park. We’ll focus on Vibrant Clubs. This session is for all District Leaders, Club Presidents, and Presidents-Elect. Tickets are $20 each which includes dinner and drinks. Advance purchased required. Please CLICK HERE to purchase your ticket. For more information, email me at Shelby@HartmannRhodes.com.  

 

Monday, May 16 – 2022 District Training Assembly – Presidents-Elect, Secretaries-Elect, Treasurers-Elect, Foundation Chairs-Elect and Membership Chairs-elect will converge on the Park Avenue Club in Florham Park for training. Tickets are now available for purchase. CLICK HERE to buy your ticket today. IF YOUR CLUB WANTS TO RECEIVE A DISTRICT GRANT NEXT ROTARY YEAR (2022-23), THE CLUB PRESIDENT AND FOUNDATION CHAIR MUST ATTEND THE DISTRICT TRAINING ASSEMBLY. For more information, email DGE John Shockley at johndg2223@aol.com.
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JUNE 10-12, 2022 Rotary Youth Leadership Award (aka “RYLA”) – REGISTRATION NOW OPEN – Click HERE to register. Please email PDG Barry Kroll at barrykroll@aol.com with your questions.
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June 15, 2022 – The Rotary Foundation (TRF) Recognition Dinner – All District 7475 clubs and Rotarians and partners are invited to the Park Avenue Club in Florham Park for a special evening as we recognize our Rotary Foundation donors. Past TRF Trustee Chair PDG Brenda Cressey will be our keynote speaker. Cocktail reception followed by a plated dinner and drinks are included. Tickets are $75 each. CLICK HERE today to get your ticket. For more information, please email me at Shelby@HartmannRhodes.com.

 

June 30, 2022 – District 7475 Banner Exchange – Come as I pass the District Banner & Gavel to District Governor-Elect John Shockley. We’ll end this year where we started – the Park Avenue Club in Florham Park. ALL ROTARIANS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. Dinner and drinks included. Tickets are $75 each. CLICK HERE today to get your ticket. For more information, email DGE John Shockley at johndg2223@aol.com.

 

 

That’s all for this week!

 

Be well + stay safe as we Serve to Change Lives together!
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